
 

The 2018 Carryduff Forklift 

Down Rally will be held on the 

21 July, with the Rally HQ and 

Service Park based in and 

around the Eikon Exhibition 

Centre in Balmoral Park close 

to Lisburn City. The Down Rally 

will be a counting round of the 

MSA Asphalt Rally 

Championship and the MSA 

Northern Ireland Rally 

Championship. 

 

Provisional event plans include 

3 closed road stages (repeated 

3 times) and a Spectator 

Special Stage within the 

grounds of Balmoral Park. The 

event will be televised as part 

of the MSA Asphalt 

Championship. 

 

You can enter the Down Rally 

by downloading the Event 

Supplementary Regulations 

from the Down Rally website 

www.downrally.com and 

entering via the competitors 

link which will become live at 

20:00 hrs on Monday 14 May 

2018. 

 

 


